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Please see attached for a letter dated 9 October 2024 sent prior to Issue Specific Hearing 1 which confirms the situation
on a number of matters from the Environment Agency's point of view at the time of the Hearing. After submitting it, I was
advised I could resubmit it at Deadline 1 by Daniel Hurley. Your records will show that I subsequently did speak at the
Hearing and explained the situation with the Protective Provisions along the lines of what it says in the letter.


